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Year 3 information session for parents and carers 
 
 

7th September 2023 
 
 
Dear parents/ carers of Year 3  
 
What a fantastic start your children have all made to their learning journey at SEJ! They have all 
settled in wonderfully, and we are all enjoying getting to know them. 
 
I would like to invite you to a brief meeting when I will be talking about the different ways you can 
support your children at home and explain how Accelerated Reader, Spelling Shed and TT Rock 
Stars work. The session will take place on Wednesday 20th September at 2:15pm. We will begin in 
the Plaza so please enter the building via the main reception area. 
 
Following the meeting, there will also be an opportunity for you to join your child in their classroom 
so that they can share their new reading book with you.  
 
I look forward to meeting you all. 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs Pixton 

Y3 lead 
 

 


